
Policy on Continuing Education Credit for  
Internet-Based Training 

 
 

Because of the difficulty in determining how many hours  it takes an individual to 
complete an Internet-based training course, the Board will not grant continuing education 
credit to any Internet-based training course for which the developer or sponsor does not 
declare how many hours the course should take to be successfully completed.   
 
If an Internet-based course has a range of time to successfully complete the course, the 
Board will use the mean of the range of values declared (i.e. a course for which the 
sponsor declares will take from 4-6 hours to successfully complete will be given credit 
for 5 hours). 


